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Rest area vandalized, repair strategy underway

The AMTA has been informed the westbound Nojack rest area (located on

Highway 16, approximately 65-kilometres east of Edson) has been closed due

to vandalism. The eastbound rest area was also targeted but still operational so

will remain open. Alberta Government is currently working on a repair strategy

and we will keep membership apprised of the situation. 
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